
July 14, 2025 

 

DOH-Orange Hosts Free Back-to-School Health 
Fair  
 
Contact:  
Kent Donahue 
Kent.donahue@flhealth.gov 
407-858-1418 

 
Orlando, Fla. – The Florida Department of Health in Orange County (DOH-Orange) invites Orange 
County Public School students in grades K-12 to a free Back-to-School Health Fair.  
 
Scheduled on Saturday, August 2, 2025, and Sunday, August 3, 2025, the health fair will offer all the 
health services needed for students to return to school. 
 
The event is from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. on both days at the following location: 

Children’s Safety Village 
910 Fairvilla Road  
Orlando, FL 32808  

 
To schedule an appointment, call 407-723-5004 or scan the QR code below. 

 

 
Parent or legal guardian must be present for services. Please bring child’s medical records.  
 
Services includes school physicals, vision and hearing screenings with referrals for glasses, basic 
dental services, activities, games, giveaways, and more.  
 

### 

 
About the Florida Department of Health 

The Department, nationally accredited by the Public Health Accreditation Board, works to protect, 

promote and improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated state, county and community 

efforts. 

Follow us on X at @HealthyFla and on Facebook. For more information about the Florida 

Department of Health please visit FloridaHealth.gov. 
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